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Technology and Innovative Solutions Chapter  
Newsletter 

May 2020 Hello TISC members, A lot has changed since our last newsletter in February 2020.  In these challenging, ever-changing times we hope you are all well, safe and healthy.  
President’s Message You're cordially invited to the TISC 2020 AGM next Thursday May 14th 7:30pm 
(ET) , 8:30pm (AT) and 4:30pm (PT) to be held via ZOOM.   Join us as we mark another wonderful year for the Technology and Innovative Solutions Chapter. You can contact me to receive the Zoom information if you are interested in participating.  I look forward to seeing you! Warmly, Linda Rombough TISinfo@ccpa-accp.ca 
Have You Read? 
And the people stayed home by Kitty 
O’Meara 
And the people stayed home. And read books, 
and listened, and rested, and exercised, and 
made art, and played games, and learned new 
ways of being, and were still. And listened more 

deeply. Some meditated, some prayed, some 
danced. Some met their shadows. And the 
people began to think differently. 
And the people healed. And, in the absence of 
people living in ignorant, dangerous, mindless, 
and heartless ways, the earth began to heal. 
And when the danger passed, and the people 
joined together again, they grieved their losses, 
and made new choices, and dreamed new 
images, and created new ways to live and heal 
the earth fully, as they had been healed. 
Member professional 
development 
CCPA webinar – May 7/20 Counselling at 
a Distance: Using Video Telephone and 
Text-Based Methods to Connect with 
Clients Since mid-March TIS Executive Board member Lawrence Murphy has been extremely busy offering half-day webinars on counselling at a distance for a variety of organizations across Canada including the CCPA.   
Get Involved! We want you to get involved in the innovative and exciting discussions about how to lead our fellow CCPA members in technology use and its application to our practice! If you would like to volunteer with the Chapter, there are many opportunities to share your research, projects, and skills in the community. Please email TISinfo@ccpa-accp.ca to get involved. 


